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Saturday, April 13th 

“Once  Around  the  Lake” 

Once Around the Lake, 

“Icebreaker Tour”  

It’s here, oh yes, Spring is here and here be-

gins our first Tour of the season and I’m 

glad to arrange it. 

Here’s the deal so you can plan:  

  

Itinerary 

 We meet and leave from the MoJo 

Fly Through Coffee then up to Farmington, 

Kaysville, and Ogden’s Rainbow Gardens.  

From there we motor up Ogden Canyon to 

and around Pineview reservoir, Huntsville, 

Eden then up and over the North Ogden Di-

vide and down into the Valley.  From there 

on Washington we’ll head to Steiny’s at the 

Ogden BDO.  That is the old military center 

at 2nd S. and 6th W. in Ogden at the water 

tower.  Bldg. 3B, north end.  Rest of us just 

follow me.  Steiny’s is a “Family Sports 

Grill”. 

 

Schedule 

0900 hrs. Assemble at MoJo Coffee 435 S 

400 W SLC—ample parking. 

1000 hrs. At Fresh Market grocery Kays-

ville, 2nd and Main. 

1100 hrs Rainbow Gardens. 

1300 hrs Steiny’s at the BDO, Business De-

pot Ogden, destination for lunch.  North end 

of bldg. 3B 

 

With us - all times are flexible - but I try. 

 

Exact directions?.. follow the Brit car in 

front of you.   

-Paul Jaroch 

There is a general map on Page 2. 

North Ogden Divide April 14, 2012 

British Field Day is coming Saturday, June 15th! 



Page 2  “Once Around the Lake” Route Map and Rendezvous Points. 

 

 



Page 3 Tech Day at Rich Weyland’s, Saturday March 30, 2013. 

As Rich Weyland said: 

I just wanted to thank everyone that 
helped out at the tech day Saturday. It 
turned out to be a fantastic day of sun-
shine just perfect for our British cars. It 
seems most every one got their ques-
tions answered, some problems fixed, 
and made some good connections for 
some ideal parts and a new member or 
two.  I know of one set of brake rotors 
that was changed out  and a carburetor 
that got help and a whole lot of great 
comments on the meet and even a leak 
that got fixed.  A whole lot of food was 
put away.   Lets do it again soon. 

BMCU wants to thank Rich for opening his shop to us and for being a great host.  Thanks also 
to Jim Stover and others who made the event such a success. 

 

 

I got a great lead on new 

chrome bezels.                      

       -ed. 

Snug fit under 

an MGA 

bonnet! 

Photo by R J Davis 

TR 250 



Page 4 More photos of Tech Day at  BMCUTAH.org 

 

 

Lots of  MG “T” series. 

The food and refreshments were great! 

I do best with lots of coffee in the 

morning.   -ed. 



Page 5 What did you do on St. Patrick’s Day?  This is what some did at MacCool’s 

 

Thanks to Paul Jaroch for 
spearheading this ice 

breaker event. 
 

I was too busy eating to 
take many photos—plenty 

more are on the 
BMCUTAH.org website. 

   -ed. 

Paul 
Jaroch 

Photo by R J Davis 



Page 6 News definitely of interest to British motor car lovers… 

British Field Day 2013 

Liberty Park, Saturday, June 15 
9 AM - 3 PM  

      British Field Day (BFD) will be 
held at Liberty Park again this year. All 

British cars and bikes in any condition 
from 100-point restorations to works in 

progress or an old daily beater are wel-
come.   All area British car/bike clubs 

are invited to participate.  Call your fel-
low club members and get them to the 

event! 
 

There will be a road course set up on a 
closed access road inside the park. It 

promises to be as noisy and challenging 

as in previous years! 
 

Liberty Park has many amenities includ-
ing one of the largest and best play-

grounds in the city, the Tracy Aviary 
and a small amusement park with a 

Ferris wheel and merry-go-round. Even 
if your family doesn't share your pas-

sion for LBCs (little British cars), there 
will be plenty for them to do while you 

are getting your fix! 
 

The Salt Lake Arts Academy, a public 
charter school with emphasis on the 

arts, will be providing volunteers to as-

sist with the event so the organizers 
can have more time for some fun, too!  

Publicity for BFD is being handled by 
the Salt Lake Community Network. The 

SLCN is a non-profit neighborhood ad-
vocacy organization that functions as 

an umbrella group for Salt Lake City 
Community Councils.  The community 

councils are neighborhood organizations 
that provide input from residents to city 

government. 
 

Food will be California style with a bold 
Asian influence including Asian tacos, 

sliders, and salads plus chicken fingers 

with a plum-ginger sauce, a cheese 
quesadilla, and hot dogs for the kids, all 

at reasonable prices by CHOW HAUTE 
ASIAN CUISINE ON THE GO.  The 

CHOW Truck will be inside the event. 
 

Liberty Park is located between 500 
East & 700 East and 900 South & 1300 

South.  The BFD event will be held in 
the northeast quadrant of the park. En-

ter off 1300 South and drive east and 
north about a quarter of the way 

around the park. You will see the event 
on the left. 

 

Please help support the Salt Lake Arts 
Academy and SLCN by bringing your 

cars and bikes out to join in the fun.  
 

Registration starts at 8 AM. We hope to 
have most bikes and cars in place by 9 

AM. We encourage folks displaying ve-
hicles to try to stay until 3 PM, but if 

you can only make it for a couple of 
hours, that is fine, too! The registration 

fee is $10 per bike or car. The maxi-
mum registration fee is $20/registrant 

regardless of the number of cars or 
bikes they bring.  A $5 donation is re-

quested per adult visitor admission. 

Kids 12 and under are free.  
Check out the BFD website at 

www.britishfieldday.com  
 

For more information, please email 
Bill Davis at: wld3rd@gmail.com, or Jon 

Hermance at: jhermance@earthfax.com  
 

22nd Annual British Field Day 
Saturday, June 15, 2013 

Liberty Park, 700 East 1300 South, 
Salt Lake City, Utah 

9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 
         -Jon Hermance 



Page 7 More news possibly of interest to British motor car lovers… 

My favorite quote that I posted in the garage when my son and I began the 

restoration of his 1970 MGB GT: 

 

 
 

We’re still working on it.                  -ed. 

In the news 60 years ago this month… 

JET Magazine, April 23, 1953 

N othing is impossible, we just don't know how to do it yet.     

L.L. Larison Cudmore 

Steamboat Springs (Memorial Day Weekend) Trip Update  So far there have been 10 

rooms reserved.  We have until 04/24/13  to book rooms at our rate but this is a first come type 

basis so don't delay if you are planning on going. I did hear at the tech. party that there were more 

thinking of going, so please let me know. 

I am changing the route a little, we will start (Saturday May 25) at Einstein Bagels on  3923 S Wa-

satch Blvd, Holladay and go up I-80; this will save us about 40 min. Since this drive is a little longer 

it will give us more time to get in more pit stops for some of us. There has been some interest in 

stopping for a brief rest at the Dinosaur State Park in Vernal - maybe pickup a sack lunch and take 

a stroll to stretch our confined legs. Let me know.                                      Jim Stover 801-573-7498 
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First Quarter 

Financial Report, 

2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BMCU       Marty Vannood 

First Quarter, 2013      

        

Begining balance (from last report)   $5,257.44 

  Bank Interest   $0.23 

        

  Expenses      

   VTR Insurance 50    

   So. SL 160    

   So. SL -100    

      -$110.00 

        

Ending Balance    $5,147.67 

            

Mark your calendars if you haven't yet. 
What:  Eaglewood Festival of Speed 

Where:  Eaglewood Golf Course in North Salt Lake 

When:  7-9 pm, Tuesday, July 2nd, 2013,  Exhibitors come at 6 pm, please 

How;  Drive, Ride, Tow, or Fly your Pride and Joy Vehicles for all to enjoy 

Why:  Just to have a great time, meet new and old friends. 

It's Free, Informal, and Fun.  Everybody is invited.  Spread the word.  -Bruce Oblad 

The British Field Day Committee meets frequently to plan a great day.  

 

British Field Day is Coming June 15th! 
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British Motor Club of Utah 
Salt Lake City, Utah 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owner David Hoskins of MoJo: 
the SLC locale for Sunday morning (9am-noon) 
“Cars and Coffee” and the starting point for 
 the SATURDAY, April 13th  
“Once Around the Lake” run.     435 South 400 West SLC 

Lucas Calendar 

February 16, 2013: Planning Dinner. 

 

March 17, 2013: Lunch and then drive, MacCool’s, Paul Jaroch 

 

April 13, 2013: Once Around the Lake, Paul Jaroch 

 

May 18, 2013: Antelope Island Run, Kimberlee Owens. 

 

May 25-27, 2013: Memorial Day Run, Steamboat Springs, CO, Jim Stover 

 

June 15, 2013: British Field Day, Liberty Park, SLC, Jon Hermance 

 

July 2, 2013: Eaglewood Show North Salt Lake, Bruce Oblad 

 

July 14, 2013: Trappers’ Loop Run, John Progess 

 

August 17, 2013: Alpine Loop Run, Drew Frink  

 

September 2, 2013: Miners’ Day Parade, Park City, Floyd Inman 

 

October 6, 2013: Mt. Nebo Loop Fall Color run, Kevin Cowan 

 

November 9, 2013: End of Season Dinner 

 

The British Motor Club of 

Utah welcomes anyone who 

owns or is a fan of classic 

British cars and trucks. 

Membership is free. If you 

are not a member and would 

like to join, go to our Con-

tact page and let us know! 

http://BMCUTAH.org  

If you would like to attend 

any of our events, you must 

adhere to the following 

rules: 

1. Show Up! 

2. Have fun! 

Please send ideas, suggestions, comments, articles, and/or photos for the 

BMCU Newsletter to robbfoye@gmail.com 

 

http://britishmotorclub.org

